COMMENT SHEET

Public Consultation — Subdivision and Development of Farmland

Please provide your comments, in writing, prior to 4:30 pm, Friday July 28, 2023
Comments may be emailed to: planning@woodlands.ab.ca or delivered to either of the
Woodlands County Municipal offices to the attention of Planning & Development.
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While Woodlands County is in review of the Municipal Development Plan, we invite residents and owners of farmland
to provide feedback on potential subdivision guidelines and regulations to help preserve our hearty agricultural lands.

PLEASE PRINT CLEARLY

Your Name:

Rural Address OR Legal Land Location:

Phone: Email:

Are you a landowner or renter?: Owner

Have you subdivided previously?

Do you plan to subdivide in the future?

Do you agree that farmland should be protected from negative impacts of development & subdivision?




Your thoughts on the Information Session?

The personal information that you provide to Woodlands County is collected under the authority of the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy
(FOIP) Act section 33(c). The information will be used for the purpose of amending and updating planning documents. Collected personal information is
protected from unauthorized access, collection, use and disclosure in accordance with the FOIP Act and can be reviewed upon request subject to the
provisions under the Act. Questions regarding the collection of personal information can be directed to: The FOIP Coordinator at 780-778-8400.
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